
6 SPECIAL COMMITTEE

Mr. Dunton was called, presented a review of the Corporation’s activities 
during the past year and outlined the objectives of the C.B.C. in the field of 
television.

At 11.40 o’clock a.m., the Committee adjourned until 3.30 o’clock p.m., 
Thursday, April 9.

E. W. INNES, 
Clerk of the Committee.


